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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

What a lovely part of the world we live in. Unlocking the school this morning 

and I came across one of our regular inhabitants. Made my day!! (see picture 

below). 

 

Yesterday we welcomed back our students with a BBQ breakfast and balloons. 

To see their smiling faces and see them connect with their friends again was 

wonderful. We have missed them. It feels like a real school again. Welcome 

back everyone. 

 

We are currently under Level 3 restrictions. This means, at this stage, no 

parents on-site, no excursions, no scripture, and mask wearing for all staff both 

indoors and outdoors. Masks are highly recommended for primary students 

outdoors. We are currently discussing our Lake Ainsworth Camp for Year 3-5 

students and our Canberra Excursion for Year 6 students. We need to be aware 

that if we cancel, we may need to cover specific costs, as the camp’s 

cancellation policies are very specific. We will be in contact with you as soon 

as we know whether we can attend these camps on the dates booked. 

 

Just a quick reminder that morning duty for staff begins at 8a.m. If students are 

dropped off early, they need to come straight to the office foyer please. 

 

 

 

Book week Parade –  

Friday morning. 

 

No Canteen this Friday. 

 

 

 14 September 2021 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3 

Assembly  

CANCELLED   

 

     

 

  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES TO NOTE 
 
Term 3 

THE FOLLOWING DAYS HAVE 

BEEN POSTPONED, DATES TO 

BE ADVISED   

- Zone Athletics 

                - School Film Fest 

17 Sept Book Parade 

17 Sept Last Day of Term 

 

Term 4 

5 Oct First Day of Term 

11-13  

Oct Years 3-5 Lake 

Ainsworth Camp 

27 Oct Kindy Orientation      

     8.30 – 10.30 

1 - 5 

Nov School Swimming 

14-20      

Nov         Yr 6 Canberra 

Excursion 

 
 

 

Principal:      Jude Voisey 

Ph:           6621 4309  

Fax:            6622 0260 

Mobile No:    0432 147 520 

Email:  caniaba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Kindergarten Orientation 

At this stage orientation programs have been paused. We have set 

aside 4 dates in Term 4 once we hear whether we can go ahead. At 

this stage Kindergarten Orientation Dates are – Wednesday 27th 

October (8:30-10:30 with parent meeting); Wednesday 10th 

November (8:30-12:00); Wednesday 24th November (full day); 

Wednesday 8th December (full day).  We already have a keen 

student who is bursting to start school. (see photo). So cute!! 

 

This is the last week of school for Term 3. We hope you have a 

wonderful break and we look forward to seeing everyone return on 

Tuesday 5th October. This day is also World Teachers Day. 

 

Jude Voisey 

Principal 

 

 

 

BOOK WEEK PARADE - FRIDAY 
  

  

To conclude our term and celebrate Book Week, this Friday we will be having 

our Book Week parade at school. Students are encouraged to wear an outfit 

or costume from their favourite book.  

 

The theme for Book Week this year is ‘Old worlds, new worlds, other 

worlds.’ Unfortunately, parents will be unable to attend this parade due to 

COVID restrictions, however we will share photos on ClassDojo and Facebook 

at the end of the day. We are looking forward to seeing students dressed up, 

along with their favourite book this Friday.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


